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SHES Sea Turtle Traits: 

Safety First at Safety Harbor, Show Respect, 

Be Responsible & Ready to Learn 

Mark Your Calendar 
 
11/2 – All Pro Dads, 7:45 am 

11/4 – Spirit Stick Sale, 8:05 am 

11/7 – Robotics Club, 6:30 pm 

11/9 – Veteran’s Day Concert,            

            2nd Grade, 6pm 

 

11/11 – Veteran’s Breakfast 8am 

11/14 – Robotics Club, 6:30 pm 

11/16 – The Great American 

               Teach-In 
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Dear Safety Harbor Families, 
 
It is that time of year when we are sharing our thanks for the many 
special things in our lives. In addition to the gratitude I have for my 
family, I would like to share how grateful I am for our families who 
joined us for the festivities this past Friday as we celebrated our 
school’s Centennial year!  The Alumni Centennial Program/ 
Reception and Fall Festival were a great success and a great time 
was had by all. A special thank you to our PTA, parent volunteers 
and SHES Staff members who spent a great deal of time and energy 
organizing and hosting these events. Also a special shout-out to 
Kelly Edwards, our PTA Vice President, who is the team leader for 
Fall Festival! 
 
This past week report cards were sent home with students in 
Kindergarten through 5th grade.  Please be sure to sign and return 
the envelope to your child’s teacher.  Now that the first grading 
period has concluded, please continue to communicate with your 
child’s teacher and use FOCUS to maintain an awareness of your 
child’s academic performance.   
 
Upcoming in the month of November we have All Pro Dads, our 
Veteran’s Day Concert and breakfast celebration, Student Council 
elections, as well as The Great American Teach-In!  If you have not 
already signed up to share your talent for the teach-in, please 
contact Lisa Zollars, our community and family liaison, to 
participate in this volunteer opportunity.  
 
I hope you enjoy this month and look forward to your support in 

helping to make SHES Shine!! 

    Sincerely, 
    Cecilia Palmer, Principal 
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11/18 –  Sea Turtle Character  

              Assembly,  1:40pm 

 

11/21-25 Thanksgiving Holiday, 

                School Closed 

 

11/28 – Robotics Club, 6:30 pm 

 

12/1 – IMOMs, 7:45 am 

 

12/2 – Spirit Stick Sale, 8:05 am 
 

***Parents***  Safety First at 

Safety Harbor!  Please no texting 

once you enter the car circle!  

 
 



Thank You Classroom Partners: 

Clearwater Toyota 

Karen & Bob Errico 

Bayside Community Church 

Hooters Management 

Corporation 

 

Make A 

Difference.  

Invest In 

Education! 
 

 

 

Great American 

Teach In 

November 16, 2016 

You have the power to       

enrich a child’s life –                                   

in as little as an hour! 

Join us to discuss your 

occupation or hobby.  

If you are interested in      

joining us for this very      

special opportunity, please              

contact Lisa Zollars                       

in the front office at                   

727-724-1462 by 11/09/16. 

 

 

 

K-Kids News! 

K-Kids Club is gearing up to throw a holiday party for the 
children and mothers who currently reside at The Haven, the 
County’s domestic violence shelter.   A representative from The 
Haven visited K-Kids recently to talk about the shelter, which 
she explained is a safe, secure place for mothers and their 
children, where they receive clothing, food, help finding jobs 
and classes. Of particular interest was a class that helps children 
at the shelter express their feelings through art. Kiwanis leader, 
Janine Brown, a 38-year veteran teacher, was amazed at the in 
depth questions asked by the fully engaged K-Kids. The inquiries 
ranged from length of stay to security measures to protection of 
other relatives, particularly grandmothers.  

Over the next several Fridays, K-Kids will make decorations, 
choose and wrap gifts, and arrange food and entertainment for 
The Haven party.  SHES’s own Mrs. Carstensen has agreed to 
provide music and lead the kids in dancing.  

Kiwanis Club of Safety Harbor is also preparing for our 
own Holiday Arts and Crafts Show on Dec. 11, which will 
feature performances from public school children at the 
Gazebo, including choruses and bands from Countryside 
High, Safety Harbor Middle and Leila Davis Elementary.  
We invest one hundred percent of the proceeds from 
these events back into the community through such 
programs as K-Kids and Student of the Month. If you’d 
like to join us in our efforts to improve the world one 
child and one community at a time, please contact 
Kiwanis President Charrie Moscardini at 
SHKIWANIS@gmail.com. 
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November Commitment to Character 

 

Being law abiding & involved in 

service to the school, community   

& country! 

 

 

mailto:SHKIWANIS@gmail.com


 

Character Winners For November:  
“CITIZENSHIP" 

 Leni Franz Julia Morse    Jose Casilla 

 Lee Boldissar      Havana Greeley    Isabella Rodriguez-Mulet 

 Carson Walls            Colin Anderson    Sam Baston 

 Logan Mackesy Annie Hilgeman          Malia Connelly 

 Aundrea Buckman  Katelyn Stanley    David Cervantes 

 Sydney Hickman  Katelyn Swierk    William Roberts 

 Zoey Triplett  Jake Zodrow       Madison Jayana 

 Le’shanti Robinson   Sirena Anderson    Chante Nguyen 

 Jared Hernandez  Avery Armanious    Madison Collins 

 Ella Khokhar  Amanda Stewart    Allen Cruz 

 Joseph Rodriquez  Shayla Ashley    Miyah Fisher 

 Evan Warford  Nathan Peterson    Melanie Halsey 

 Cayden Broome   

PTA UPDATE 

 

 

 

Hello November! 

I just wanted to thank everyone who came out to celebrate 

our school turning 100 at the Centennial Fall Fest! It was a 

great turn out and fun was had by all! The PTA would like 

to thank everyone who volunteered for this event. 

These events are possible because of the  

amazing families we have here at SHES! 

 

Also a big Thank you to all SHES families for participating 

in our Cookies Plus fundraiser! We raised nearly $10,000 

for the student programs and technology.  

Pick up for these items will be  

Wednesday, November 2nd! 

 

We also have Chick Fil A calendars on sale November 1st 

through the 14th. A $30 dollar value for only $7 dollars! 

 

Still haven’t joined the PTA? 

It’s not too late! 

Membership forms are available in your child’s agenda 

books or in the main office. 

  

Please LIKE US on Facebook 

 to get up to date information 

 

   Safety Harbor Elementary PTA 

--  
 

 

 

 

Students of the Month 

Brennan Hessel & Harmony Roman 

The Safety Harbor Physical Education Department led 
off this year's awards of Student of the Month at the 
Kiwanis Breakfast. We were proud to present Brennan 
Hessel and Harmony Roman with the very first 
recognition of the school year.   Harmony and 
Brennan epitomize what it means to bring their "A" 
game every day to Physical Education class. Both are 
very good athletes who interact well with their 
classmates. They're looked up to as leaders, and both 
perform admirably in the classroom. Brennan and 
Harmony are both high character kids who work hard, 
play by the rules, encourage others, and always give 
their best efforts.   -PE Department 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Character Winners for October 

  COOPERATION 
    
Yoselyn Martinez-Duran Kelly Howard 

Miranda Atherton  Aly Maldonado 

Emma Chemisov  Eric Suhoza 

Kinley Adang  Lindsay Tower 

Jocelyn Swartz 

Tessa Punyawai 

J’aolani Morad 

Malia King 

Madison Castiglia 

Reed Parry 

Kalina Vidovic 

Macy Morris 

Rebecca Bankston 

John Putnam  CONGRATS!!  

Jared Hernandez 

Frankie Parkes 

Riley English 

Olivia Webb 

Juliana Castella 

Rami Rashid 

Sinorra Adams 

Amaria Wright 

Andrew Bennett 

Emilia Vadnais 

Jesus Cervantes 

Katelyn Edwards 

Emma Yevich 

Braeden Callahan 

Matthew Billiris 

Evelin Lopez 

Isaac Espier 

Riley Campanaro 

 

 

 SHES Teacher of the Year! 
  
Congratulations to Janay Troutman 

who has been nominated by her peers 

and administrators as Safety Harbor 

Elementary Teacher of the Year for 

2016-2017!  Like many other teachers 

here at SHES, Janay demonstrates 

outstanding dedication to her craft, 

prioritizing student learning and 

their development of growth mindset 

to ensure their success!  Please join 

us in congratulating her in              

this well- deserved honor!                

 
 
 
 
 
 


